Planning Department
Town Hall

The Parade

St Marys

Isles of Scilly

TR21 OLW

10.9.20

Dear Sir/Madam
Ref. Planning Application P/20/054/FUL
We are writing to object to the above application.

Whilst we recognise some of the architectural improvements to the previous application the ;
proposed development would still result in overdevelopment due to the size, scale and 'p‘attlcu‘la'rty

properties.

Yours Faithfully

Tim & Lisa Harms



